Where Minnesota School Boards Learn to Lead

November 2022

Kevin Ricke, Supt.

ISD #676

PO Box 68

Badger, MN 56714-0068

Dear Superintendent Ricke:

The Minnesota School Boards Association Awards Program includes a category of recognition
for those persons who complete 100 or more hours of attendance at MSBA- and NSBA-
sponsored meetings and activities within a four-year period of time. 1 am pleased to inform you
that Jodie Davy has attained the Directors’ Award for 2022-2023.

This certificate has been mailed directly to you with the hope that you will present it to Jodie
with our congratulations, perhaps at your next board meeting.

We at MSBA appreciate the efforts and dedication all Minnesota school board members put
forth for the sake of public school children, and we encourage you to urge their continued
participation. Thank youl

All of MSBA’s award winners will be honored at the Leadership Conference Recognition
Luncheon on Thursday, January 12, 2023. If you plan to attend the luncheon, please be sure to

pre-register.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the office (800-324-4459).
MSBA is looking forward to seeing you at the Leadership Conference!

Sincerely,

Katie Klanderud

MSBA Director of Board Development

cc: Jodie Davy
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